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Dear Parents           6

th
 June 2017 

 

On Wednesday 14
th
 June we will be taking the Year 5 children to West Kirby Beach and the Marine Lake for a range 

of exciting activities throughout the day.  
 

The children will experience team building games on the beach, which will aim to develop trust, confidence, 
communication and friendships. These activities will be run by Dan Sach. Dan is one of our School Governors and 
also The Youth and Children’s worker for West Kirby United Reformed Church. As a regular visitor into school Dan is 
well known by the children. 
 

The day will also include activities organised and run by the staff at the Wirral Sailing Centre on the Marine Lake. 
This will include a combination of Kayaking, Windsurfing and Sailing. Due to time constraints, the children may not 
experience all of these but they will certainly experience at least two of these activities.  
 

Staff from West Kirby Primary School will accompany the children all day.  
 

We will return before 3.30pm, so please collect your child from school as usual. 
 

Each child will need: 

 Towel 

 A packed lunch in a named carrier bag – all contents should be disposable 

 Suncream (waterproof) 

 Sun hat 

 Waterproof coat 

 Comfortable footwear (plus a change of shoes for Marine Lake, which will get wet) 

 A pair of shorts and a t-shirt to wear under the wet suit, which will be provided for each child 

 A suitable and big enough bag to carry everything in 

 School uniform does not need to worn. Suitable clothing for the day should be worn. 
 

We are asking parents for a voluntary contribution of £10.00 (£5.00 if eligible for Pupil Premium*) and to complete 

the reply slip below and attached Medical Form.  
We need adult volunteers to stay for the day, so please indicate on the slip below if you are able to help.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs K Takashima 
Headteacher 
 
* Pupil premium includes families eligible for free school meals in the last 6 years, armed forces families and children who have been ‘looked after children’.  
Any other parent experiencing financial hardship should contact the school office. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------------------ 
 

Year 5 – Marine Lake – Wednesday 14
th

 June 2017 
 
I do / do not give permission for my child ___________________________ to visit the Beach and Marine Lake and 
take part in all activities on offer. 
 

   I can stay all day to help at the Marine Lake 
 
Signed: _____________________________________________         Date: _______________________ 


